
Post Office Box 59584 
Norwalk, California 90650 
April 30, 1994

The Honorable Wilma Mankiller, Chief 
The Cherokee Nation 
Post Office Box 948
Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465

In re; Meeting with the President.

Dear Chief Mankiller:
Thank you very much.
Many of us were privileged to observe on 

television the very excellent open air meeting 
that all of you - our various tribal leaders - 
had with the President.

I thought you did a masterful job.

Most Respectfully,

Harlen Hall Zotigh 
HHZ:bms Member, Kiowa Nation


